
AppendixA

NEW SPORTS HALL AT ST.PATRICK’S RC HIGH SCHOOL

A new Sports Hall is due to be built in the New Year at St Patrick’s RC High School, Guildford Road Eccles.

The four-court hall will enable pupils to develop their sporting skills in a wide variety of sports such as volleyball, badminton, hockey, netball etc.  The facility will enable PE activities to occur whatever the weather.

It will not only be the pupils of St.Patrick’s that will benefit from the project; feeder primary schools will be able to use the hall.  St.Patrick’s also wishes to develop links with local sporting groups which means in total the number of pupils / people who could benefit directly will be in the region of 6700.  Sports Development Officers will be employed by the LEA to develop links with the local community to result in the facility being fully utilized.

The autumn term of 2004 should see the Sports Hall being operational.  

The bulk of the funding for the scheme has been obtained from the Department for Education and Skills.  Funding is also being sought from the New Opportunities Fund for PE & Sport (NOF).  The aim of this organization is to promote PE & Sport within schools and the wider community.   St.Patrick’s Sports Hall is an ideal project for the Fund to support.

Salford’s LEA is applying to NOF for funding at the end of September 2003.  A letter of support from the Community Committee would assist in the success of this bid. 
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